
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DLA/740.JCP 

06 December 2022 

 

Dear Families 

Christmas School Lunch Wednesday 14th December 

Christmas Lunch will be served on Wednesday 14th of December, the cost of the meal is £2.35, this does not 
include a drink.  The Christmas lunch needs to pre-ordered, we therefore ask that you complete your order by 
Friday 2nd December.   

Please CLICK HERE to complete the form. 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, you are still required to pre-order your meal. 

This will be a great opportunity for your child to celebrate Christmas with their friends in our dining hall Lilies.  
Our new caterers Edwards & Blake have had great feedback from our students so I’m sure it will be a lovely meal. 

Please ensure that there is £2.35 credit on your child’s ParentPay account on this day, if you require log in details 
please e-mail finance@stowhigh.com 

There will be other food options available on this day from our ‘Grab & Go’ section, the menu for this is: 

• Sausage & Stuffing, Mac n Cheese 

• Turkey & Stuffing Baguette 

• Festive Calzone Pizza, Chicken, Stuffing & Sweetcorn 

• Vegetarian Option 

 

Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mr D Lee-Allan 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ul-3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAunVyDe8weAVIjhwtSWnnzctUMk5ZUjJWWUoxQzYxRVZFU01HSjg0QlMzOS4u
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